

Marszałek Sejmu Rzeczypospolitej Polskiej

Marszałek Senatu Rzeczypospolitej Polskiej

Warsaw, 18 January 2012

Dear Colleague,

For the first time in history, the Sejm and the Senate of the Republic of Poland are holding the presidency of the Conference of Speakers of European Union Parliaments. Therefore, it is our great pleasure to invite you to the Conference which is going to take place on 19-21 April 2012 in Warsaw, in the Sejm of the Republic of Poland.

The meeting is scheduled to begin with a welcome dinner on Thursday, 19 April. Please find attached the draft agenda. The final version is going to be delivered following the meeting of the Secretaries General, responsible for the preparation of the Conference of Speakers of EU Parliaments, which takes place on 5-6 February in Warsaw.

All up-to-date information on the Conference is going to be published on the website of the parliamentary dimension of the Polish Presidency at www.parl2011.pl as of 1 March 2012. The application forms for confirming participation and hotel bookings will also be published at the same website.

We are looking forward to our meeting in Warsaw.

Sincerely,

Ewa Kopacz

Bogdan Borusewicz